


The original Site Plan for the roadway cafe did not allow sufficient space for the cafe tables to be served
from within the cafe perimeter

MCB4 recommends removing sufficient tables and chairs from the roadway cafe to allow for service from within 
the roadway cafe perimeter.

To allow for service from within the roadway cafe perimeter, MCB4 suggests that 2 tables with 2 seats each be 
removed from the roadway cafe. The applicant has agreed to this change and prepared the attached Revised Site 
Plan reducing the roadway cafe to 7 tables with 2 seats each. 

11/26/24Nelly Gonzalez 

On 11/12/24 the Business Licenses & Permits  Committee Meeting voted to approve with modifications. This 
application is subject to ratification by the Full Board on Wednesday, December 4, 2024. 

Manhattan Community Board 4's (MCB4) recommendation is based in a vote at its December 4, 2024 Full Board 
Meeting with 40 members in favor of the recommendation, 1 member opposed, 0 members abstaining and 0 present 
butt not eligible. 
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